e OPriNG Newsletter 2021

Q- Camp d’action biblique

Church
in Canada Children camps for summer 2021 cancelled
A Matter of Logistics Marvelous Memories &

It is with heavy hearts that we must
announce that overnight camping
has been cancelled for 2021. Even
though the Quebec Government has
decided that camps can operate, we
have been closely following the

exchanges between the Quebec S

Camping Association (of which we
are a member) and the Ministry of
Heath in Quebec. Based on all

indicators, even with camps being = 3
given the green light to open, the

measures and restrictions that
would need to be applied to ensure
everyone’s safety are simply not
logistically feasible. We will truly
miss all our campers and staff and
we anxiously anticipate the day
when we will once again be able to
welcome everyone back for a
summer full of fun and fellowship. In
the meantime, please stay safe and if
possible, stay in touch with each
other this summer. We will continue

to post any new developments on °

our website and Facebook page.

A Favourable Future

We read in Isaiah
46: "Remember the former
things of old: for | am God,
and there is none else; |
am God, and there is none
like me, Declaring the end
from the beginning, and
from ancient times the
things that are not yet
done.” What wonderful
words of hope during this
difficult time and what
great advice too. When
things look bleak, God
says to take some time
and look back and
remember the good times,
then look forward knowing
that there is still more to
come. We hope you enjoy
these pictures from the
past as we look to the
future when we can make

. more wonderful memories

the CAB way!

Please Pray

The COVID pandemic has been
financially difficult for most camps. —
CAB is no exception. Please keep us in your prayers and if you are able to help out with a

donation, it would certainly go a long way. Our plan this summer is to focus on our
building projects and infrastructure upkeep. All donations are tax deductible and a tax
receipt will be issued.
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